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Covid Restrictions Reminders 
Wear a mask or face covering / visor at all times in the yard and 
the paths surrounding the campus. If you are exempt from this 
please wear your exemption lanyard. 
 

Please do not wait outside the gates when collecting children in 
the mornings or at hometime.  The path and ramp/steps must be 
kept clear at all times 

 

Your child/ren should be kept next to you at all times in the yard.  
This is a parents responsibility. 

Children should not have a backpack or a pencil case in school. 

 

School Uniform and P.E. Kit 
We have been very lenient during the non-essential shop closures but 
now shops are open we would like to remind you that learners should 
only wear black school shoes (no trainers, boots or sandals) while on 
the campus. Children should be wearing the correct Academy 
uniform.  No leggings, trainers etc 

If your child has a Bishop’s Primary hoodie and jogging bottoms, 
they are allowed to be in their PE kit on their PE day. 
Please note: Only these items can be worn all day, no other 
sportswear. 

We will notify parents individually from next week if their child 
is not wearing the correct uniform or footwear. 

Uniform can be purchased from 
www.michaelsehgal.co.uk 

Animals 
Please do not leave your dog tied up around the school premises at 
any time.  As well as considering the safety of children, there is the 
issue of your dog's safety.   

 

Packed Lunches 
 

We have noticed an increasing number of children bringing packed 
lunches to school that include sweets, chocolate bars and a large 
number of chocolate covered cakes and biscuits. Please do not include 
any sweets, chocolate bars or fizzy drinks and limit cakes and biscuits 
to just one item in order to support us in encouraging your child to eat 
healthily. 

 

Important Notice! 
Please be aware that we have children and staff in 

school with severe nut and peanut allergies.  
No packed lunches are to include nut and peanut 

products. 

We do understand that sometimes children like to bring 
birthday cake into school when celebrating. Please note that 
cakes will be checked at the office before being given out. If 
a cake does contain peanut, it will unfortunately not be 
shared. This is to protect our children and staff.  

 

Parents/ Carers on Campus 
Please can I remind you that if you need to speak to a member 
of staff that you do so by phoning the campus 01670 812075 
or email admintb@bishops.ncea.org.uk.  

Please do not approach staff in the yard.  Thank you. 
 

Mobile Phones 
We ask that parents do not allow their child to bring a mobile 
phone to school unless absolutely necessary.  Please note they 
are the property of the child and the school cannot be held 
responsible it they are damaged or go missing. 

 

AR Books & Library Books 
AR Books need to be in school every day without fail.  The 
children have a daily reading lesson for which the books are 
needed. 
If your child has an outstanding library book can you please try 
to find the book and return it or pay for a replacement.  Library 
books should be returned to school on a regular basis and taken 
care of when at home. 

 

Dates for the Term 
Monday 3rd May 2021 - Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May 2021 - Last Day of Term 

Monday 7th June 2021 - Campus Reopens 

 

Thank you for your continued support 
Jessica Williamson 
Head of Campus 
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